
From: Bruce Wilcox <bruce@brucewilcox.net> 
To: sunrise@aspeneg.com 
Sent: Thu Jul 17 21:08 
Subject: Fwd: Comments on RDEIR 
 
I applaud your efforts to bring new, clean-source, energy into San 
Diego county.   
 
I am pained by the bureaucratic obstacles like these that slow or block 
the process of providing needed energy to the community and increase 
the costs of the project. 
 
Bruce Wilcox 
2087 Erins Place 
Escondido, CA 92027 
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